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Dear City Clerk, 

PICOUNION 
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 

MEMBERS 
FRANCISCA AMARO 
JESUS BANUELOS 
ZOILA BANUELOS 

HUMBERTO CAMACHO 
FREDY CASTELLON 

RAULCLAROS 
JORGE DOMINGUEZ 

MARK LEE 
SANG PARK 

DORA LYONS 
JANE SCOTT 

RODOLFO TISCARENO 

The majority ofPico Union Neighborhood Council Board and community members support the AEG 

New LA Football Stadium. The great benefits and blessings are: Creating many good paying jobs, 

decrease 20% PUNC unemployment and home foreclosures, renters pay rent on time and feed their 

families, and businesses hire and grow. PUNC represents 46,000 residents with 85% in support of the 

Stadium. The .PUNC Community Impact Statement committee has mitigated many serious issues 

with agreement with AEG. The AEG has volunteered an outstanding benefits package to the local 

communities. We support the building of AEG New LA Farmers Field Football Stadium. 

Respectfully Yours, 

Dr. Rick C. Rodriguez 
Treasurer of Pico Union Neighborhood Council 
Committee Chairman of the PUNC Community Impact Statement 


